
We are committed to protecting your privacy. Your mobile number and any other personal information will 

be used to notify parents and students of educational content, school visits or activities once a week. We 

will not share your mobile information with third parties for marketing purposes. 

 

You consent to receive messages from TRiO by providing your phone number on the application and 

choosing YES to the question “May we text ☐Parent and/or ☐Student with information on 

events/meetings?”. You can opt-out at any time by Replying Stop to a text. Message and data rates may 

apply. 

 

Our website uses secure (HTTPS) connections to ensure the safety of your data. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact us at 304-696-2899. 


